
I have a model 700 bought new about 20 years ago. 
than ... 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Laura) 
At 07/19/2001 11:29 AM we wrote 
Dear Mr. Burcher, 
This is response to your recent communication ~~i~~ding the repair of your 
Remington firearm. we regret that you are ex~tt:l~rtting problems with your 
firearm. Based on the information you have pr.:o:~·, dei:l~:: :we: :su~~est that you 
send your firearm to our Ilion, NY faci 1 i ty~:;:~/y:· ": 

For u.s. repairs, please follow 

1. Record the serial number of your 

2. Paci< your firearm for safety and 
and handling. Preferably, ship in a 

3. Remove all accessories from your 

4. Enclose a letter with the fi 
your firearm and ser·ial number 
problem. Be sure to include your 
street Address), including zip 
address. 

5. Ship your firearm by either 
(us Post office). Remington is 

shipment, so you may elect to• .1~'')'1!\ii>'• 
For U.S. repairs only, ship i 
Remington Arms company, 
Attn: Arms Services Dept 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

to us. 

shipping 

or damage. 

name or number of 
pt·i on of the 
(P.O. Box and 
number, and e~mail 

ce (UPS) or Parcel Post 
damage or loss during 

your carrier. 

YOUR FIREARM OR IN THE SAME 
FEDERAL LAW. IF YOU FEEL YOU 
SEPARATE PACKAGE AND INCEUDE 
MODEE AND SERIAE NUMBER OF 

years ago, SS#A6220720 fired 
safety release was moved from 

am concerned that this model has a 
modified or worked on except a sling 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 
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